
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
ROAD TRANSPORT AND HIGHWAYS

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:2575
ANSWERED ON:10.12.2012
UPGRADATION OF NH-209, NH-212 & NH-67
Dhruvanarayana Shri R. 

Will the Minister of ROAD TRANSPORT AND HIGHWAYS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Union Government has received any proposals from the State Government of Karnataka for upgradation of NH-209,
NH-212 and NH-67; 

(b) if so, the details thereof; and 

(c) the action taken by the Government thereon.

Answer

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF ROAD TRANSPORT AND HIGHWAYS (SHRI SARVEY SATYANARAYANA) 

(a) to (c) The proposal for upgradation of Tamil Nadu / Karnataka Border to Bangalore section of National Highway-209 has been
submitted to PPPAC for appraisal. As regards National Highway 212 the revised PPPAC proposal is not received. Regarding
National Highway-67, there is no such proposal of upgradation. 
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